
**Western Area Modeling Club Newsletter - October 2023**

Subject: October Newsletter: Indoor Flying Resumes, Field Updates, and Meeting
Reminder!

Dear WAMS Members,

We hope this newsletter finds you well and ready for some exciting updates and
reminders. Here's what's happening in our community:

**1. October Meeting Reminder:**

Just a friendly reminder that our October meeting is scheduled for Monday, October
16th. We look forward to seeing you all at Spring Creek BBQ. With the cooler weather
upon us, we anticipate a great turnout and more enjoyable gatherings.

**2. Indoor Flying Opportunities:**

For those who haven't heard, we're thrilled to announce that indoor flying is now taking
place not only every Friday night at the Methodist church off the Loop and Highway 51
but also twice a month at the middle school in Saginaw. This provides our members with
more opportunities to hone their skills and enjoy flying year-round.

**3. Field Updates:**

Thanks to the dedicated efforts of David Hullender, we have submitted an engineer’s
proposal for our shade structure to the city. This proposal will soon be presented to the
TCEQ office in Austin for approval. Additionally, the field has undergone significant
improvements, with the city cleaning up a substantial part of the property. The runway
holes have been repaired, and the new race car track is complete and ready for action.

**4. Meeting Agenda:**

During our upcoming meeting, We will be sharing more details about the field
improvements and seeking your input on any additional ideas or recommendations. Your
feedback is crucial as we work towards creating the best possible flying experience for
our members.

**5. Looking Forward:**

With the cooler weather settling in, we anticipate more members joining us on the field
for some pleasant days of flying and camaraderie. Your presence adds to the vibrancy of
our community, and we're excited about the upcoming months.

We appreciate your continued support and enthusiasm for our shared passion. Let's
make the October meeting a memorable one!

See you on Monday at Spring Creek BBQ!

Best regards,

Joseph Salazar “Saladbar”, Communications Director
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Membership applications are located in
the “file” section on the Facebook
group page WAMS

or

http://www.wamsrc.club From the main
page, look for the WAMS Membership
Application download link

AMAMembership status, are your dues
current?

2023 Plans

Subject: October Newsletter: Indoor
Flying Resumes, Field Updates, and
Meeting Reminder!

Shade structure

Storage shed spring clean out /
organize & maintain

Next Meeting date:

Day 11-20-23 @6:30pm

Location: Spring Creek BBQ

317 US Hwy 377, Granbury, TX 76048

Tel:(817) 579-7336

Map to Spring Creek BBQ, 317 US Hwy 377,
Granbury, TX 76048

MEETING TOPICS:
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ClubOfficers

• President – David “Doc” Moore

• VP–DaveDouglas

• Treasurer – Bill Eslick

• Secretary –Carole Savage

• AMA Safety Coordinator/Field Director – Bill Bishop

• Communications Director – Joseph “Saladbar”
Salazar
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